St Patrick's Church, Corick

Masses During the Week

Sun. 19th 9.30am Gerry Brady (formerly Aughatotan) who died in London

recently and all dec. members of family

Thur.23rd 9.30am Sun. 26th 9.30am

Next Week's Feastdays

Tuesday: St Peter Damian
Wednesday: The Chair of St Peter

Thursday: St Polycarp

Progressive 25 Cards

Continues in Tullyvin hall every Friday night at 8.30. All welcome.

Church Collection

Corick: Offertory: €271.90, Returns €38,

The Permanent Diaconate

A Programme for the Training of men for the Permanent Diaconate will commence in St. Angela's College, Sligo, in October 2017. The Diocese of Kilmore hope to send candidates from the diocese for training. If there are any men between the ages of 35 and 55 who feel that they may have a calling to this very important and very worthwhile ministry they are asked to ring Mr. Sean Coll at the Kilmore Diocesan Pastoral Centre, 049-4375004, before Friday, 31st March 2017. An Information Evening will be arranged for those who are interested. This information evening will be of help to those showing an interest in letting them know what in involved in the Training Programme and in the work of an Ordained Deacon.

Fr Liam Kelly: PP 049-5553035 or 087 9877739

Email: drung@kilmorediocese.ie

Fr John Murphy: CC 049-5553218

Parish Website: kilsherdanyanddrungparish.com

Please send all items for newsletter before 9pm on Wednesday to <u>kilsherdanyanddrungparish@gmail.com</u>

Parish of

Kilsherdany and Drung

Seventh Sunday of Year

19 February

2017



St Brigid's Church, Kill

Masses During the Week:

Sat. 18th 7.00pm Philip Floody, Drumnagress

Tue. 21^{st} 9.30am Wed. 22^{nd} 9.30am Fri. 24^{th} 7.00pm

Sat.25th 7.00pm Pete & James Smith Loughlinnan & dec. family

members

The Confirmation Pupils

Will be taking their Confirmation Pledge to abstain from alcoholic drink until 18 years of age during Mass on 25th February.

Understanding the Eucharist Better

Fr. Eamonn Bredin will facilitate an eleven-week course on the Eucharist in the Kilmore Diocesan Pastoral Centre, Cullies, Cavan continuing each Thursday evening at 7:30p.m. You can join the course at any time. The course will include a celebration of the traditional Passover Seder Meal. Cost: €5 per night. All welcome.

Other Priests of the Pastoral Area

Fr Paul Casey, Adm. Cootehill 049 5552163 Fr Michael Gilsenan, CC Maudabawn: 087 436 3555

Fr Brian Flynn, PP, Laragh: 049 4330142 Fr Paddy Brady, Clifferna 049 4330119

Collection For Lourdes Pilgimage Fund

Please note that there will be a special collection for the Kilmore Diocesan Lourdes Pilgrimage Fund in all churches in the parish on this weekend. You are asked to please give generously to this worthy cause.

Church of Immaculate Conception, Drung

Masses During the Week:

11.00am Patsy & Rose McAdam & dec. of McCabe and Coyle families.

9.30am Amy Clerkin

11.00am Eileen Rossiter, 1st anniv.

Kilmore Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes

Will be led Bishop Leo O'Reilly and it will take place from 27 May to 1 June 2017. For details of the official sick/assisted section of the Kilmore pilgrimage please contact Fr Kevin Fay 049 4330018 or 087 8579968. Pilgrim are asked to book with Cavan Travel (049 4361222) or Virginia Travel (049 8548544). Places are limited so we recommend that you book immediately. Deposit of €150 to be paid when booking.

Adoration Of the Blessed Sacrament

Will continue in Drung every Wednesday as usual from 6 to 8pm.

Drung GFC Blotto Results

Monday 13th Feb. Numbers drawn 13-14-20-22. No jackpot winner. 40 euro winners; Mary Coyle, Drung; Stephen., Denise & Michael McCooey, Duncollog; Betty Freeman, Drung; Declan Fitzpatrick, Pottle East and Kevin Boylan, Stradone. Next weeks jackpot 3,100 euros.

Club Membership

Fees are now due; Adults 30 euros, Students 15 euros. Anyone wishing to join annual blotto can do so for eighty euros which gives you 52 weeks in draw. Club blotto and membership 100 euros. Fees can be paid to P J Keogh, Brid Hughes or Bridie Fay.

Pub quiz in the Stray Sod in aid of Breifne College's mission to Zambia. Friday 24th of February 24th 9pm 4 people per table. Raffle on the night. Food and refreshments served on the night.

St Mary's NS Enrolment

Enrolment takes place in St Mary's N.S., Drung on Monday 20th, Tuesday 21st & Wednesday 22nd February from 11.00am to 2.00pm. Please bring copy of child's birth certificate, baptismal certificate if baptized outside parish and PPS number.

St Mary's Church, Bunnoe

Masses During the Week:

Sat. 18th 8.15pm People of the parish

Wed. 22nd 9.30am

Fri. 24th 7.45pm Paddy Kelly

Sat.25th 8.15pm Jimmy Daly, Ardglushin & England (MM).

Pioneer Total Abstinence Association-Mid Cavan Region

Is hosting a Presentation night in Social Services Centre at John Sullivan Home, Cavan on Friday 10^{th} March at 8pm starting with Mass. Our parish is part of this region and if you are entitled to a pin for being 10, 25, 50 or 60 years a pioneer please contact P. J. Keogh on 087-6110663 or Olivia Conaty on 086-2287885 before Wed 1st Feb. Please note the change of date.

Progressive 25 Card Game

In Bunnoe Community Centre every Wed. at 9pm. New players welcome.

New Eucharistic Ministers

We thank all our new Eucharistic Ministers who were commissioned at Masses in the parish on last weekend. They are: Patricia Curran, Brendan Hannigan, Ann Galligan, Nellie Fitzpatrick, Geraldine Galligan, Celine Cusack, Gavin Smith, Francis Conaty, Gerry McCaul, Patrick O'Hare, Lauren McCaul & Patrick Fitzpatrick.

Pastoral Area Council

The first meeting of the new Pastoral Area Council will take place in Bunnoe Community Centre on Tue. 21^{st} Feb. at 8pm. The lay representatives from our parish will be Barbara Whyte, Patrick O'Hare, Olivia Conaty and John Galligan.

Cavan Sports Partnership

Chair exercises will commence in Bunnoe Community Centre on Wednesday 15th February from 10am to 11am Bunnoe Senior Social Club.

Dernakesh Parents Association

are holding a fun table quiz in Gallonray House on Wednesday 22nd Feb at 6:45 for 5th & 6th class student's. All welcome.